

28 March 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian

School Uniform

I am writing to you to draw your attention to the revised Behaviour and Anti-Bullying Policies, both of which are now available on the school's website.

The Policies can be summarised under the school motto of 'Excellence and Achievement' and our behaviour ethos of 'Ready, Respect, Safe.'

At Hedingham School, it is our aim for students to develop a sense of pride in their work, behaviour and dress. As part of this, we consider uniform to be very important and students are expected to be correctly dressed at all times. The Behaviour Policy will help you and your child know what is suitable school uniform and what is not.

- We expect students to wear plain black, traditional school style trousers (cords, denim jeans, jeans style or skinny leg fashion trousers are not allowed)
- If the skirt is worn, it should be box pleated or tailored and of an appropriate length
- Plain black footwear should be worn at all times
- Plain black socks
- The only jumpers/cardigans acceptable are the official School knitwear

If we judge your child not to be wearing the correct school uniform, we will write to you over the summer term with a view that the item is corrected by the first day back in the new academic year.

May I take this opportunity to wish you all a Happy Easter and thank you for your continued support in your child's education.

Yours sincerely

Mr D Nash

Assistant Headteacher



















